Bolivia   Employers in La Paz seek cooperation with DECP 
The Federation of Private Employers in the department La Paz (FEPLP) wants to cooperate with DECP in order to improve services to the member organizations. Earlier October 2012 the DECP country manager for Bolivia visited La Paz and had talks with president Luis Urquizo and general manager Soraya Fernández. Both are already working towards a more professional organization.  The talks resulted in a strategic plan for the coming four years, among other things. 

During the months  to come DECP and FEPLP will decide on how to cooperate. In Bolivia DECP already cooperates with the employer’s organizations of the departments Cochabamba, Oruro and Sucre.

